On August 1, 2006, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding Student 05/06-X-141:

REQUEST:   What happened when we discussed this case before?

RESPONSE:   This case was on the July 5, 2006 agenda but was withdrawn because the principal/designee and the area superintendent could not attend.  The parent had requested to speak  at that meeting so it was placed back on the August 2nd agenda.  On Monday afternoon (July 31st) the parent declined to speak.  He stated he will be home schooling his child during the expulsion period.

As far as this student ever being referred for or having any testing done, there was no indication of such.  Upon checking with staff members of the school and area ESE department, there have been no referrals for testing or treatment.  Prior to the request for expulsion, the student had had one incident of fighting for which he received 5 days out of school suspension.  
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